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16 July 2021

To All the Conference Participants

Dear Dato/Datin/Dr/Sir/Madam,

New Date for 8th National Early Childhood Intervention Conference in Miri, Sarawak (Update)

It has been a hard time for all of us with the current COVID-19 pandemic, and 2021 has not been
much of an improvement. Nonetheless, we hope you are in good health and coping well. We hope the
global situation will improve and soon we will be able to meet with less restrictions.

In our last letter dated 5th November 2020, the Organising Committee for the 8th National Early
Childhood Intervention Conference postponed the above Conference to a date in December 2021.
However, taking advices from the experts and various authorities, the Organising Committee has
recently met and with regret, made the decision to further postpone the above Conference to 28th to
30th May 2022. We hope most speakers and participants are able to travel and meet in Miri by then.
We are working towards a great conference for all of us to meet and gather at the Imperial Hotel, Miri.

We understand that the dates are still a long way to go, and we hope, with the vaccine, we will move
out of the COVID-19 pandemic by then. We hope by May 2022 we can hold our Conference in a less
restricted manner. Nevertheless, the pandemic situation remains very fluid, and things may change
beyond our control. We plan and hope, by February 2022, we will be able to provide you with an
updated programme and more details about the Conference, unless deemed necessary to do so
sooner if any critical changes.

We look forward to welcoming you to Miri and at the Conference. We have also made plans for
recording of selected sessions for those who are unable to attend for all the good reason - but this is
still in progress and unconfirmed.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Secretariat at necic2020@gmail.com if you need further
clarification. Please also remain updated through our official website (https://www.necic2020.cf/).

Thank you for your understanding and support, and we apologise for all the inconvenience caused.
Take good care and keep safe.

Yours sincerely and with blessings,

Madam Liza Chai
Organising Committee Chairperson
8th National Early Childhood Conference

Cc. Secretary, Organising Committee
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